DR. MARY ZERCHER

521 MILLS BUILDING
TOPEKA, KANSAS

May l2, 1948

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

Your secretary kindly advised us that you were out of
the ecity when my letter of April 25 (carbon copy enclosed) was
received. = ' c

No doubt, in the rush of affairs you have not had time
to give us a helpful suggestion. Since Washburn will soon be
over and my nephew is making plans for next year's work, I
will greatly appreciate a word from you when time permits.

With kind regards, 1 am

Fraternally,

MZ-eb

Anc.



